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University Local Executive Board Appointments 
 
 
 
Montana State University-Billings: Mr. Jeremy Seidlitz, 910 Princeton, 
Billings, MT 59102. Mr. Seidlitz succeeds Tauzha Rukstad. 
 

Seidlitz has undergraduate degrees in business management and 
psychology from MSU-B and received a master’s degree in public 
relations from MSU-B in 2004. He is currently the general manager of 
Centennial Ice Arena and league director of the Billings Ameteur Hockey 
League.  
 

 
Montana State University: Reappoint Mr. Bill Bryan, 1220 S Tracy Ave, 
Bozeman, MT 59715.   
 

Bryan is executive director of the Cook Center for Sustainable Agriculture in 
the American West and board chairman of Off the Beaten Path. Volunteer 
board memberships include Museum of the Rockies, University of Montana 
President’s Advisory Committee, and Environmental Justice Initiative in the 
School of Natural Resources (University of Michigan) among others. He has 
a Ph.D. in Resource Planning and Conservation from the University of 
Michigan. 

 
 

MSU-Great Falls College of Technology: Reappoint Mr. Dave Warner, 321 
8th Ave S, Great Falls, MT 59405.   
 

Warner is a business representative for the Carpenters Union. He 
completed the carpenters’ apprenticeship program, and is active in 
Redeemers Church in Great Falls.  

 
 
MSU-Northern Local Executive Board: Reappoint Ms. Pamela Hillery, 13 
Spruce Dr, Havre, MT 59501.   
 

Hillery is a member of the Havre City Council and has also been involved 
with the Havre Elementary Parent-Teacher Organization and Boys and 
Girls Club of the Hi-Line. She has an M.S. in Environmental Studies from 
the University of Montana.   

 



UM-Helena College of Technology: Reappoint Mr. Ray Peck, 2412 
Columbia Ave, Helena, MT 59601.   
 

Peck is a former Havre legislator who has three degrees in education, 
including a doctorate in educational administration. He spent 33 years as 
a teacher and administrator in Montana’s public schools, including five 
years as a college professor.  
 

 
University of Montana: Reappoint Bill Woody, 1049 Pattee Canyon Dr, 
Missoula, MT 59803. 
 

Woody is president of Nightingale Nursing Service, Inc. and has worked 
as owner/operator of a family of companies providing in-home personal 
care, skilled nursing, physical therapy, medical social work, occupational 
therapy, and speech therapy.  Woody is also founder and board member 
of Missoula Medical Aid, a nonprofit organization that annually sends 
medical teams to the backcountry of Honduras. Woody has a master’s of 
business from the University of Montana and a bachelor of arts in Geology 
from the University of Montana. 

 
 
UM-Montana Tech: Reappoint Mr. Doug Peoples, 5 E Webster, Butte, MT 
59701.   
 

Peoples works for Town Pump, Inc., and previously was in project 
development for Basin Creek Power Services, along with work for various 
utility and energy enterprises. He has a degree in business administration 
from Carroll College.  

 
 
UM-Western: Reappoint General James Womack, 208 E Bannack, Dillon, 
MT 59725. 
 

Womack served as Montana’s adjutant general from 1973-1981. 
Previously, he was a teacher and school superintendent in Dillon. 
Womack has a vast collection of Montana historical books, manuscripts, 
maps, photos, artifacts and memorabilia. He attended then-Western 
Montana College and received an education degree from that college 
following his service in World War II.  
 

 


